CPC2020-1198
Attachment 2

Community Association Letter

October 29, 2020

Re: Application Notice LOC2020-0139, 615 20 Avenue NW

Priority Level 3 — Neighbourhood

The Mount Pleasant Community Association (MPCA) appreciates the opportunity to
submit comments on this Land Use Amendment application. We would like to indicate
that we support this application.

The MPCA has advocated for and supported the establishment of St. Joseph Park through
the leadership of our Dog Park Coordinator Mark Atkinson. We are very pleased with the
outcome and look forward to further collaboration opportunities with the City of Calgary.
Sincerely,

Alison Timmins

Mount Pleasant Community Association Board Director

Planning & Development Committee Chair

cc. Asia Walker, MPCA Planning & Development Committee Co-Chair
Mark Atkinson, MPCA Dog Park Coordinator
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